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Late tenure letter

Mon, Apr 08, 2013 08:19 AM

Hello Sabina,

Liz Schaal forwarded your concern regarding the tardiness of your letter
from the Chancellor recommending that you receive tenure.  I believe she
called you immediately when she realized that you had received a
retention letter rather than a tenure letter, explained that this was an
office error, and that a revised tenure letter from the Chancellor is
forthcoming.

This was simply a glitch in process and I apologize for any concern it
has caused you.

Sincerely,

Mittie

--
Mittie Nimocks Den Herder, Provost and Vice Chancellor
UW - Platteville
2507 Ullsvik Hall
Platteville, WI  53818
(608) 342-1261
denherderm@uwplatt.edu
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